
Welcome to Ms. Jennifer’s Monday/Wednesday/Friday 

class at KUCI! 

 

I am so thankful to partner with you in teaching your kids about 

God, His world, and how we live in it. If you are familiar with KUCI, 

you’ll notice that things are a little different this year. Lots of 

handwashing, assigned seating, temperature checks, and masks are in 

our future. But, with all these changes come lots of opportunities too – 

to learn self-control, how to be a team player, and the value of 

persevering through adversity.  

 

During these uncertain times, I hope to provide your child with a 

sense of stability, safety, fun, and a deep understanding that they are 

loved. By the end of the school year, your child will have grown and 

changed in so many new and exciting ways and I can’t wait to begin 

that journey with them.  

 

- Ms. Jennifer 

 

 


